
 

 

Hampton Township 

June 2011 Planning Commission Meeting 

06/13/2011 7:30pm 

 

Planning commission members present 

 

* Jeremy Irrthum 

* CaSondra Schaffer 

* Mike Tix 

* Larry Runyan 

* Dave Peine 

 

1.  Meeting called to order by Jeremy Irrthum. 

 

2.  Steve Dahnke 

     5120 240th St. East 

     Hampton, MN 55031 

     1-651-463-7076 

 

Steve Dahnke approached the planning commission for a building 

permit to build an accessory building on his property. The building 

will be 30ft by 50ft, Steve meets all set backs and requirements. The 

planning commission made a motion for board approval, the 

planning commission unanimously approved. 

 

3.  Lloyd Peine 

     9241 240th St. East 

     Hampton, MN 55031 

     1-507-263-2940 

 

Lloyd Peine approached the planning commission for a building 

permit to add a deck to his home. The deck would be 13ft by 20ft it 

will be on the south side of the home and will square up the house. 

Lloyd meets all setbacks and requirements. The planning 

commission made a motion for board approval, the planning 

commission unanimously approved. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Larry Runyan 

Second by Mike Tix 



 

 

Unanimously approved 

 

CaSondra Schaffer 

Hampton Township Planning Commission 


